
 

 

 

 
No.   073/24 
 
 
20th February 2024 
 
 
To:   All Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
BBC PANORAMA – ROYAL MAIL: WHERE’S MY POST – MONDAY 26TH     
FEBRUARY 8PM 
  
  
BBC Panorama will be broadcasting a special episode on Royal Mail on Monday 26th 
February at 8pm on BBC One. The show will highlight the current state of play with 
regards to Royal Mail and the future of the postal service.  
  
A wide range of customers, managers and politicians have been interviewed. The union 
has also been engaged in the programme but as always with these productions, editing 
will cut contributions down significantly.  
 
What we know is the programme will spark a major debate on Royal Mail in the coming 
days and weeks and we will maximise our voice in that.  
  
Branches should bring the planned programme to the attention of our members.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

     
 
Dave Ward      Martin Walsh 
General Secretary     Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 
 

                            


